
PACIFICORP’S NET REMOVAL TARIFF FORMS THE BASIS OF A WASHINGTON 
COMPLAINT 

Davison Van Cleve (“DVC”) has filed a complaint against PacifiCorp before the Washington Utilities 
and Transportation Commission. DVC alleges that PacifiCorp violated various provisions of its 
Washington Net Removal Tariff, which govern the fees PacifiCorp may charge and allowable actions 
that may be taken when a customer requests permanent disconnection from PacifiCorp service. In 
response to a Commission order, PacifiCorp filed a special report on its Net Removal Tariff practices 
in November 2013. No further action has been taken by the Commission since the filing of that 
report, making DVC’s complaint the first tariff challenge in years. 
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